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Congratulations on the publication of Nepali Community Business Directory

Dear Narendra,
Many, many Congratulations on the recent publication of your Nepali Community Business directory.

On behalf of Non- Resident Nepali Association (NRNA) National Coordination Council (NCC) Canada, I would
like to take this opportunity to Congratulate and thank Mr. Narendra Pudasaini, Community activist, for publishing
this directory to promote Nepali Businesses, Nepali Communi ty Organizations (Charity, Non for profit, sports,
cultural, indigenous, and other community organizations), and professionals in Canada. It is indeed a great news,
and I am sure you must be feeling proud, too, to publish a directory to help Nepali Communi ties living across
Canada. It was not an easy job to accomplish on time, but your effort, dedication, energy, sacrifice, and skill
necessary for the achievement made it possible. Though, the first edition is limited to the greater Toronto Area
(GTA), Canada and surroundings, the numerous people from our community will take advantage of business,
services, and organizational activities.

Registered with the Government of Canada in March 2007 as a non -profit representative organization of the people
of Nepalese origin living in Canada, NRNA - NCC Canada is primarily concerned in promoting the common
interests of its members in Canada and Nepal. Following the motto " By Nepali for Nepali", we have been
continuously collaborating with NRNA ICC, Nepal Government, Nepal Embassy Ottawa, and other concern
authorities of Nepal to practice our rights of "Citizenship Continuations" and inheritance of "Ancestral Property". In
addition to this, we are committed to promote Nepali culture, tradition, heritage, tourism and customs in Canada.
Similarly, we have been helping International Nepali Students and Visitors to minimize the effect of COVID -19
Pandemic during lockdown. We have been constantly working hard to unify Nepali Communities and Nepali
Community based organizations in Canada giving much emphasis on youth and women empowerment and
involvement through various activities and programs. Please feel free to contact NRNA Canada

at info@nrnacanada.org or 1-800-627-9026 for any query or concern. We are pleased to hear and support you.

Once again, hearty congratulations on your achievement and all the best to you for covering major cities of Canada
in the future.

Best Wishes

Chiranjibi Ghimire
President

NRNA NCC Canada
info(@nrnacanada.org
1-800-627-9026




